
  
Connecting Your Laptop to Teaching Room Displays
Newer Windows laptops and Apple devices now primarily use USB-C to connect to displays. While many newer room installations support USB-C , there are still many areas where HDMI is the only available input. In such cases, you will need an appropriate adapter to connect to the AV systems.
Due to recording issues related to HDCP (copyright protection), particularly with Apple devices in areas with podcasting enabled, the only adapter that has been tested and proven to work is the Belkin . Belkin USB-C adaptor .
For more information about the podcast service and any issues  please visit the podcast site: https://www.mypodcasts.manchester.ac.uk/essential_information/.
It is also a good practice to carry an HDMI cable, as these cables often go missing from the desks.
Once connected via HDMI, either through an adapter or directly, ensure the correct input is selected on the touch display or touch button panel.
It is also possible in most central teaching rooms to connect your devices wirelessly using the Mersive Solstice pod system.
Full instructions : https://www.solstice.manchester.ac.uk/
If you experience a fault with the AV facilities in a central teaching space, please contact our Helpdesk using the provided phone on Ext. 52521(or via mobile 01612752521).We aim to provide a technician to attend within 10 minutes of a fault being reported.
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